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To whom It May Concern,  
 
Please assure the most vulnerable populations and areas in our cities that all federally insured financial 
institutions will continue making investments and providing services as required under the Community 
Reinvestment Act.  
   
The Office of Thrift Supervision should not give favorable consideration to rural community development that isn't 
for the primarily benefit low-income people or communities.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Martin Tennant 
Director, Compliance 
Swope Community Builders 
mtennant@swopecommunitybuilders.org 
(816) 627-2131  (phone) 
(816) 448-2943  (fax) 
www.swopecommunitybuilders.org 


